Graduate Recruitment Manager,
Byrne Wallace LLP
 88 Harcourt Street, 
Dublin 2, 
D02 DK18, 
Ireland

15/10/2022
Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing to you to express my interest in your graduate programme. After reading other trainee’s experiences of completing their graduate programme here.I would be very interested in your graduate programme.
I am studying Law and Accounting in the University of Limerick. I am currently in my final year of my degree, and I currently have a 2.2. Unfortunately accounting is not my strongpoint and I think this let me down last semester but with a lot of hard work and dedication I am on track for a 2.1 degree. 
I have a keen interest in law ever since I first started researching careers in secondary school. I am very much a people person and have been very actively involved in my community and many different volunteer and fundraising groups. Due to this I have a great interest in helping people. This was reinforced during my 9 month co-operative placement in Holmes O’Malley Sexton LLP where I worked in the Plaintiff Litigation Department. I loved how personal this department was and getting to speak with different individuals be it clients, solicitors, partners or barristers on a daily basis. I gained great experience with this firm. I would love to gain experience in different areas of law and to further expand my legal knowledge, I have read many articles about Byrne Wallace and all of your awards and achievements and would love to work in such a modern inclusive work environment.
Thank you for your time and consideration,
Kind regards,
Rebekah Crean.
